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Pupils of the Week 

7A 
Tristan — For fantastic focus on his work this 

week 

7R Talal — For his hard work in Maths 

8R 
Connor R — For having an awesome 

attitude  

8T 
Emmanuel — For demonstrating great fine 

motor skills whilst doing his morning work 

8J 
Rio — For being very helpful to new staff 

members 

9J 
Aaron — For his hard work and sensible 

behaviour 

9R 
Sumaya — For hard work on reading and 

phonics 

10O 
Precious — For using her AAC more in 

lessons 

10L Tahira — For great learning in Literacy 

11L 
Kwabena  — For settling back into school 

after some time off 

11R 
Thomas — For making a consistent effort at 

improving his communication skills 

12C 
Nehemiah — For cycling to school 

independently 

12N 
Alim — For good talking and being helpful 

to friends 

13/14C Leo — For consistent hard work 

Y13 
Princess — For her amazing work on 

Numbers in Maths  

13/14L 
Sara — For her fantastic elephant 

descriptions in Literacy 

14K Cai — For his working hard in all of his lessons 

14L 
Harry — For overcoming a challenging 

situation 

Stars of the week 

 

KS3/4—Daniel (10L) 

For making such an amazing start with 

his new walker  

KS5—Kamari (14L) 

For a positive attitude towards his 

learning  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I have been off site for a week and I must say I have 

never missed coming back to work more than I do now! 

Welcoming pupils in the morning is one my favourite parts 

of the day. Fridays are very special as we come together 

during assembly time to reflect on the activities of the 

week and celebrate the students’ achievements.  

 

We were very excited to see students participating in 

clubs starting this week and enjoying the activities 

offered. There are very few places still available. First 

come, first served! We will be looking to expand our after 

school clubs offer in future. Big thanks to Ali, our assistant 

head for organising and overseeing the process and all 

the staff who very enthusiastically facilitated the activities. 

 

This week we also started interviewing for a Family 

Support Worker and we will be hoping to complete the 

process and appoint by next week. This is a very 

important role and we want to make sure the right person 

is appointed. 

 

We would love to hear your feedback about reading 

and engaging with books at home. Please look out for 

details bout our parents book event in the coming weeks. 

 

As always, please do get in touch with us to share any 

thoughts, news, suggestions or concerns via 

familysupport@highshore.southwark.sch.uk.  

 

Have a lovely - and summery, by the looks of it - 

weekend. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Evelina 
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Clubs Are Back! 

Clubs restarted this week! It was such a pleasure to see 

the young people enjoying Fencing, Multi-Sports, Games 

club and more! For more details on clubs, please  

contact the school office—there are 

 limited spaces left! 


